
I niuýe iviqrpri - Ke, tsvvA i june 6nuTaown
DI~~~~~~ uc .ora. .... .-e ..Adne~uawnPg

From:
To:
Whiting, Neville
Date:
Subject:

Bruce Moran
E.gryntakis@iaea.org; G.bernasconi@iaea.org; J.Vones@iaea.org; O.seo@iaea.org;

Mon, Jun 20, 2005 10:33 AM
Re: BWXT June Shutdown

Neville,

NRC has received the following confirmation from BWXT Downblendina Facility. UZOO, that their
operations will be shut down from .)(4)

ILbj(4) 1We have received the IAEA notification that G. Bernasconi will visit the facility on July 4-
6 to verity the restart and functioning of the equipment following replacement of the BWXT UPS.

Bruce

•>>"Cutchins, William D." <wdcutchinsrabwxt.com> 06/20/05 08:09AM >>>
PI.ase relay to the Agency that BWXT fb)(4)

I BWXT will be performing maintenance during the period including the replacement of

the BWXT UPS that serves the IAEA equipment. It is our understanding that an IAEA inspector will arrive
at BWXT on July 4 to verify the functioning of the equipment before the processing of material is
restarted.

If there are any questions please call me at 434-522-5186

Don Cutchins

IAEA Coordinator

BWX Technologies

All BWXT, Inc. Email communications are subject to auditing for
adherence to company policy pertaining to waste, fraud and abuse.
Misuse of the e-mail system is cause for disciplinary action.

CC: Caldwell, Robert; Cutchins, William D.; Dembek, Stephen; Horn, Brian


